
                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 
 

Our Lady Queen of peace Church           St. Aloysius Church 

                  18 Need Street, Bobcaygeon              41 John Street, Fenelon Falls 

            https://ladyqueenofpeacebobcaygeon.ca/                                  http://staloysiusfenelonfalls.ca/ 
 

Parish Priest: Fr. Luis Lapinid 
Deacon: Rev. Bill Steenburgh 

Rectory & Parish Office:    41 John Street St. P.O. Box 340, Fenelon Falls, ON K0M 1N0 

Telephone: 705-887-4149 

Email: office@staloysiusfenelonfalls.ca  

 

 Parish Secretary: Pam Guzzi    Parish Bookkeeper: Valerie Flynn  
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Mission: Welcome, Worship and Witness 
 

Mission: To show the love of Christ through  

discipleship, fellowship, and worship. 

Parish Community Leaders  

Bobcaygeon   
CWL    Anne Boyd   705-879-4085 
Music   Loretta Falls  705-738-4676 
   Ann Pallett  705-454-2871 
Finance   Roger Carlton   705-731-0770 
Food Bank   Jose Foot  705-738-9259 

Knights of Columbus  Joe Grace  705-887-9112 

Screening Committee Cathy Collins  705-738-9577 

   Audrey McLaughlin 705-738-4021 
Readers   Audrey McLaughlin  705-738-4021 
Maintenance  David Timmermans 647-328-4650 
Cemetery  Mike Byrne  705-887-6376 
    
 

Fenelon Falls  
Ladies Group   Philomena Childs 705-887-6472  
Music   Jim Saigon   705-887-5492 
Finance   John Sutton   705-887-9494 
Food Bank    
Garden   Linda McCarthy  705-887-7604 
Knights of Columbus  Joe Grace  705-887-9112 

Screening Committee John Byrne  705-454-2579 
   Bob Smith   705-934-5776 
Readers   Anna Croxall   705-887-4149 
Eucharistic Ministers Anna Croxall   705-887-4149 
Maintenance  David Timmermans 647-328-4650 
Cemetery  Mike Byrne  705-887-6376 
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December 31st, January 1st & 2nd, 2021      Epiphany of the Lord  

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Fri. Dec 31st  
  New Year’s Eve 

4:00 p.m. 

6:00 p.m. 

FF 

BC 
Holy Mass † Juanita Garcia Baltodaro by Armando & Sandra Baltodaro 

No Intention 

Sat. Jan 1st
  

  New Year’s Day  
9:00 a.m. 

11:00 a.m. 

BC 

FF 

No Intention 

Health and Well-being of Allan Visneskie by Doreen Visneskie 

Sun. Jan 2nd  
  Epiphany 

9:00 a.m. 

11:00 a.m. 

BC 

FF 

Intentions for the Prayer Group by Maeve Shemansky  
Holy Mass † Daisy Kenzinger by Pam Guzzi   

Wed. Jan 5th    NO MASS 

Thurs. Jan 6th    NO MASS 

Fri. Jan 7th    NO MASS 

Sat. Jan 8th   4:00 p.m. 

6:00 p.m. 

FF 

BC 

Holy Mass † Jimmy Deguara by Rita Deguara 

No Intention 

Sun. Jan 9th   9:00 a.m. 

11:00 a.m. 

BC 

FF 

No Intention  

No Intention 

Let us remember in our prayers all who are sick 
 

 

Bobcaygeon – Paul Sirois, Lynn Lebel, Edgar Thompson, Joseph Ehmann, Judith 

Dann, Helen Vozza, Anne Hayes, Barbara Gartner, Hurley Family, Lister Family 

& the Batchelder Family.  
 
 

Fenelon Falls – P. McKeaveney, Anne Stinson, Rita Lenton, Pat Howards, Patrick 

White, Bob Smith & Alan Visneskie 

. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

St. Yvo of Chartres-------December 23 

Sts. Adam and Eve-------December 24 

St. Stephen, First Martyr-------December 26 

St. John the Evangelist, Apostle-------December 27 

The Holy Innocents -------December 28 

St. Thomas Becket, Martyr-------December 29 

St. David, King-------December 29 

St. Sabinus-------December 30 

Pope St. Sylvester-------December 31 

St. Catherine Laboure-------December 31 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Offertory  
 

        OLQP     
 Sunday Offering                     $ 310 

 Christmas Offering (to date)  $ 1,638 
  

      St. Aloysius    
 Sunday Offering                     $ 1,055 

 Christmas Offering (to date)  $ 735 

 

       
 

 
 
         

 

A Happy and Peaceful New Year to one and all! 
 

We are at the beginning of a new year again. While any of us started the year with a 

bang (literally!), Mary teaches us to start the New Year with a prayer: “Mary treasured 

and pondered all these things in her heart.” 
 

What do we pray for in the New Year?  
 

First of all, let us THANK GOD for the year that was. Whatever happened in the past 

year, good or bad, happy or sad, let us leave that all now with gratitude in God’s 

heart. Second, let us SURRENDER TO GOD the year ahead of us. We do not know 

what the future holds, but we know He holds the future in His hands and that is 

enough. We believe that he will be with us every single day of the year, so we need not 

fear. Finally, let us ASK GOD to give us strength and courage to face whatever lies 

ahead of us especially the grace to be able to carry out whatever mission we have for 

Him and the Blessed Mother. 
 

A Happy and Blessed New Year to all. Through it all, let us remember the words of our 

Mother: “I’m here, I am your mother, Do not fear, I am near.” 
 

Blessings to you! 
 

Fr. Luis 
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To Donate to Our Parish Securely Online:  
 

 Our Lady Queen of Peace https://ladyqueenofpeacebobcaygeon.ca/?page_id=72 
 

 St. Aloysius   https://staloysiusfenelonfalls.ca/?page_id=256 

From the Parish Office: 
Offertory Envelopes: Are available at the back of the church. Please ensure your name is on the box of envelopes before taking them from the 

church. If you are unable to locate a box with your name, please call the office at 705-887-4149 or email office@staloysiusfenelonfalls.ca and 

speak to Pam regarding obtaining a box. If you would prefer to sign up for Pre-authorized Contributions, please also contact the office and we 

will forward the form required to start donations.   
 

 

LIVE-STREAMING OF THE MASS FOR 

THE CHRISTMAS SEASON 
 

The Masses will be available online through live 

streaming from the Cathedral of St. Peter-in-Chains in 

Peterborough. 
 

Please join in prayer if you are not able to attend in 

person.  Merry Christmas! 
 

 

NEW YEAR - THE SOLEMNITY OF MARY, THE 

HOLY MOTHER OF GOD, WORLD DAY OF 

PEACE 

Saturday, January 1, 2022, beginning at 10:30 a.m. 

https://youtu.be/80pZ_c6Ubg0 

 

THE SOLEMNITY OF THE EPIPHANY OF THE 

LORD 

Sunday, January 2, 2022, beginning at 10:30 a.m. 

https://youtu.be/ODb6zuH5ptI 

 

THE FEAST OF THE BAPTISM OF THE LORD 

Saturday, January 8, 2022, beginning at 5:00 p.m. 

https://youtu.be/MRbXae8EuH4 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 
 

 
 

UPDATE OF ROOF OF THE RECTORY 
 

We are happy to report the Rectory Roof Repairs have been completed by 
ASTRO INNOVATIONS Inc. 

 

To date the donations toward the steel roof of the rectory have already 
reached $19,448.38. Everyone’s generosity has ensured the expense will not 

be as large of a burden on our small parishes. 
 

We will continue to collect funds using the ‘Capital Fund Fundraising’ grey 
envelopes at the back of the church or a blank envelope with “Roof Repairs” 

noted on the outside. 
 

You will receive a tax receipt for total donations over $20. 

From the Bishop:  
 

The Roman Catholic Diocese  
of Peterborough Survey 

 

The Roman Catholic Diocese of Peterborough is reopening the 
online survey from now until January 14, 2022.  The survey 
provides you with the opportunity to have input into the 
worldwide and Diocesan-wide conversation about the pastoral 
priorities in the church locally and globally.  
 

If you are joining this survey conversation for the first time, 
welcome.  You will have the chance to respond with your own 
thoughts and to rate the input of others which you will be able to 
see and read through. 
 

If you participated in the survey before, please take a look 
now.  There are new thoughts to rate, and you may have other 
thoughts to add to the conversation.   
 

The survey can be accessed through this weblink:  
 
https://my.thoughtexchange.com/scroll/289831760/welcome 
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